
From: Berry, Melissa
To: Hemby, Karen
Subject: FW: project under consideration
Date: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 10:27:21 AM

 
 

From: spendit@cox.net <spendit@cox.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 10:27 AM
To: Berry, Melissa <MBerry@Scottsdaleaz.gov>
Subject: project under consideration
 
⚠External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!

City of Scottsdale

what is the project case 4-HP-2010#2 what does it change to the currant zoning -- sent by Carol Ann
(case# 4-HP-2010#2)
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